
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0007

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 12/01/2022

Development:

Location :

The permanent continuation of use of the following existing buildings and structures: a prefabricated office 

(16.0m x 3.8m x 3.0m high); prefabricated canteen facilities (14.0m x 3.8m x 3.0m high); water holding tank 

(29.7m x 6.3m); 4 aggregate ground storage bays; power house (15.9m x 4.0m x 3.6m high); and weighbridge, all 

previously permitted for a five year period under Pl. Ref. SD17A/0218.

Kilsaran Concrete, Adamstown, Lucan, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

15/02/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

   -          All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

  -        All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.      




